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Comments: My comment concerning the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests Prescribed Fire Project #65081 is
as follows:

Having been involved in prescribed burns in the midwest, | have learned that to be successful the fires have to be
carefully managed and on a small scale. What is proposed is unleashing fire without regard to outcome.
Therefore, please proceed with Alternative C, the Wilderness Exclusion Alternative. You must comply with the
Wilderness Act by excluding the proposed cutting and burning plans.

Also add the Moses Mountain Recommended Wilderness to Alternative C.

Please pay attention to the people who know how to manage with fire. What you want to do is not safe or
ecologically sound.



